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IMPORTANT CLINICAL LABORATORY MEMORANDUM

Date:	December 2nd, 2024
To:	CAMC Providers
CAMC Staff
CAMC LabWorks Clients
From:	Vandalia Health Southern Region Laboratories 

TOPIC: Arbovirus, Serum and Cerebrospinal Fluid Testing
EFFECTIVE: December 2nd, 2024, serum and cerebrospinal fluids for arbovirus testing will no longer be performed inhouse, specimens will be sent to Mayo Medical Laboratories.  The current Cerner codes ARBO S and ARBO CSF will change to ARBOP and ABOPC 

Testing will be performed Monday through Friday with a 1–4-day turnaround time. 

If you have any questions, please contact Linda Minnich at 304-388-9618 or linda.minnich@vandaliahealth.org 
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